
GUIDELINES FOR LEAVING ITEMS IN BARN FOR RUMMAGE SALES

First, the LadieJ Club thank you foryourdonations. Money rcceived from the 2 Rummage Sales we
hold during the winter season is used to help the Sun Valley Village General Fund to pay for various
projects that improve our park. However, the following guidelines must be followed to insure that we
have successfulsales and to aid in the set-up of these sales.

THERE WILL BE NO SALES BETWEEN APRIL 1 and NOV 1. After NOV 1, if you wish to purchase an item
that has been donated, please contact the Vice President of the Ladied Club to assist you. Also, we are
not a swap meet. Example: if you donate a lamp and find one in the barn that is better, it is not
allowable to just swap the items.

PLEASE PLACE DONATED mMS ON THE TABLES UNDER THE PIASTIC SHEEEi=- Plastic sheets are provided
to cover the items that are on the tables throughout the summer to prevent dust and animal droppings
from collecting on the items donated. Large items such as fumiture should be placed on the pallets in
the middle of the barn to prevent water damage should we have hear,ry rains. Water does seep onto the
barn floor.

ALL ITEMS DONATED MUST BE CLEAN AND WORKABLE. We are not a dump site for items that are not
useable. Electronic items need a small sign taped to the hem that says it works. All old-style TV's are
not acceptable. You may dispose of these by taking them to tlrc rerycle center. They are not a saleable
item.

PLEASE DO NOT BRING ANY CLOTHING OR I-INENS TO THE BARN UNTIL THE WEEK OF THE SALE. They
get moldy and musty from the humidity in the barn. Please keep them at your home in a back bedroom
or closet until then. Also, they need to be clean and wearable.

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE ANY ITEMS ON THE FLOOR BETWEEN THE TABLES. Fullaccess must be available
to all surlaces of the tables. Again, items must be in good working order and chan and placed under the
provided plastic.

The Ladied Club would like to thank you for your cooperation in this matter.


